President Nicolás Maduro

Palacio de Miraflores

Av. Norte 10, Caracas 1012

Distrito Capital

VENEZUELA
Copy to:

Embassy of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela 

Mr. Wilhen Nehomar Diaz Lara

Churchillplein 5

2517 JW Den Haag 

E-mail: embve.nlhya@mppre.gob.ve 

(Plaats, datum)
Dear Nicolás Maduro,

I am deeply alarmed by the detention of three brave human rights defenders in Venezuela, Javier Tarazona, Rafael Tarazona and Omar de Dios García from the organization Fundaredes. Their arbitrary detention and the ensuing criminal investigations against them must be stopped immediately. 

Not only did their detention not comply with legal protections, but their rights to due process were subsequently violated by denying them access to trusted legal representation, making phone calls, notifying their relatives of their whereabouts, and assigning them public defenders they did not choose or trust. 

I therefore urge you to release Javier Tarazona, Rafael Tarazona and Omar de Dios García immediately, close all criminal investigations into all three human rights defenders, and put an end to the harassment and criminalisation of civil society in Venezuela.
Yours sincerely,
(Naam, adres)
